From: Ginny Slvak
Subject: Fwd: Meeting Request
Date: February 20, 2024 at 12:51 PM

To: Kathleen Zawrotniak N ESIIOIeIeeIeR® Steven Perry RSO OO O O OO

Forwarded message
From: Poliman, Howardm
Date: Tue, Feb 20, 2024 at 9-
Subject: Meeting Request
To: Giny Sivl RSN

Hello Ms. Sivak,

PHMC Commissioner Cal Pifer shared your request for a meeting between you, Katie Zawrotniak, Steve Perry, and representatives of PHMC as an
alternative to the public forum you had previously requested.

The new request was discussed at a meeting last week that included Commissioner Pifer, Commission Chair Hayley Haldeman, PHMC Executive
Director Andrea Lowery, Bureau of Historic Sites & Museums Director Melissa Mann, and me.

It was agreed that PHMC would consider such a meeting, but not immediately. There are several matters to be settied regarding the Erie Maritime
Museum and U_S. Brig Niagara that we expect will be resolved within the next few weeks. After those have been resolved we'll reach out regarding
scheduling a meeting with you.

Thank you for your interest in the U.S. Brig Niagara and the Erie Maritime Museum.
Best,

Howard

Howard M. Pollman | Director, External Affairs
Pennsylvania Historical and Museum Commission

300 North Street 5th Floor | Harrisbur PA 17120-0024
Phone:_ | Cell:

The Pennsylvania Historical & Museum Commission is the official history agency of the Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania. Learn more by visiting PHMC online or following us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram or
LinkedIn.




